
Friars Primary (Foundation) School 
Webber Street, London, SE1 0RF 
0207 207 1807          
 

 

Consent for Photographs 

 

Dear Parent      

At Friars, we sometimes take photographs and videos of pupils.  We use these on the school’s 

website at http://friarsprimaryschool.com/, on display boards around school and in books/folder to 

support our assessment of teaching and learning. 

We would like your consent to take photographs of your child and use them in the ways described 

above.  If you are not happy for us to do this then please indicate below? 

Please tick below if you agree or disagree and return this form to us. 

I agree to consent to images of my child being 

used on the school’s: - 
Agree Disagree 

Website    

Newsletters   

School prospectuses, flyers, leaflets and brochures   

Other promotional material (such as banners, signs 

and displays) 

  

Advertising in newspapers and other media   

In and around the school building   

In promotional materials to show the history of the 

school 

  

We never publish a child’s name alongside their photograph online. 

Parents will be required to complete this form every academic year. 

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by writing to Mr Burtt. 

If you have any other questions, please get in touch 

 

Child’s Full Name                    Class    

 

Parent’s Signature _____________________________________        Date  

http://friarsprimaryschool.com/

